Communication "A" January 19, 2010, Calistoga City Council Regular Meeting Item # 6: Consideration of an appeal to allow indoor live entertainment at La Prima Pizza

Su Sneddon

From:

hhvineyards@aol.com

Sent:

Tuesday, January 19, 2010 1:17 PM

To:

Ken MacNab; Su Sneddon; Plans Department

Subject:

Fwd: Calistoga LaPrima Request for Public Records

Attachments: Hawkins_010810_Request_for_Public_Records.pdf

To: Su Sneddon, Ken Mcnab, Charlene Gallina, City Counsel, City of Calistoga

From: Caryl Maniscalco

I have just been informed by Mitch Hawkins that the City of Calistoga was unable to provide Mr. Hawkins with the documents that he requested, which are part of the La Prima Pizza file, at this time and that it would take the City another 14 days to locate the documents requested. In light of this, we request that the hearing on the appeal of the expanded use permit for La Prima Pizza be postponed until such time as the documents are provided to Mr. Hawkins.

Thank you for your consideration.

Caryl

Maniscalco

Attorney at

Law